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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1846 requires that a state agency make voluntary payroll deductions for a state employee, 

upon the request of said employee, to any church or religious organization. Additionally, it 

requires the equivalent of the governing body of any county, municipality, or school district that 

provides for voluntary payroll deductions to a credit union serving the employees of the county, 

municipality, or school district. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Undeterminable  

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable  
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